13.

RESIDENT PURCHASED REFUSE BAGS

The Committee considered a report from Mike Stockwell, City Water and Waste Manager, on the
options for Council supply of refuse bags currently funded directly by rates. The matter was
considered as part of the review of the 2002/03 Annual Plan as requested by the Annual Plan
Subcommittee and the Committee’s recommendations were reported directly to that Subcommittee for
further consideration.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


